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Good afternoon Judge Cruz and All,
Your request for JAG funding submitted to the Office of Criminal Justice Assistance was forwarded to
the Office of Traffic Safety. After assuring that the funding is allowable under 23 CFR 1300.23, we
submitted a request to NHTSA to expand your grant to cover the costs of electronic monitoring
device installation, monitoring and testing as defined in your application for funding.
 
I am pleased to inform you that NHTSA has approved the addition to your OTS grant budget of
$86,415.
Your OTS grant TS-2024-LVJC-00002 award amount has been increased from $64,950 to
$151,365 and the budget will be revised to include support of:
 

Electronic monitoring - GPS device installation                                   $ 2,400
Electronic Monitoring – GPS monitoring                                               22,500
Electronic Monitoring - SCRAM CAM Alcohol Monitoring                   6,030
Electronic Monitoring – Drug Patch standard panel                                  350
Electronic Monitoring – Drug Patch opioid panel                                      535
Random Drug Testing – observed urinalysis                                         64,600

Total:                                                                                                            $86,415 
 
The Change Order has been saved in your grant and can be accessed through a link in “View, Edit
and Complete Forms”.
Please read it carefully, identify where the additional $21,604 in match funds will be derived from,
and click the “Agency Consent” box.  Then save the document and click to access the status change
to submit it. You will be free to expend funds as soon as the ATP has been generated.   If any
questions should arise, please feel free to contact me for assistance.
 
We value the partnership of Las Vegas Justice Court in furthering the best outcomes in impaired
driving cases in Clark County.
Thank you for your continued excellence and service to the community.
Sincerely,
Meg
Meg Matta | Impaired Driving Program Manager
State of Nevada | Department of Public Safety | Office of Traffic Safety
107 Jacobsen Way, Bldg. B, Carson City, Nevada 89701
CELL: (775) 546-5129 T: 775.684.7468 |  E: m.matta@dps.state.nv.us
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Confidentiality Statement:  This e-mail and any attachment(s) are intended only for those to which it
is addressed and may contain information which is privileged, confidential and prohibited from
disclosure and unauthorized use under applicable law.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or
other use of, or taking any action in reliance upon, this information by anyone other than the
intended recipient is not authorized. If you are not the intended recipient and/or you are not entitled
to receive attorney client privileged material including attorney work product, the release to you of
this privileged information is inadvertent, and the release is not intended to waive the attorney client
privilege or the subject matter thereof. If you have received this transmission in error, please return
the material received to the sender and delete all copies from your system.
 


